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What We Are Learning! 

It was so wonderful to see all the smiling 

faces as we came back from Christmas 

Break. The littles were so excited to be back 

with their friends. We talked about our 

favorite Christmas memories and wrote in 

our journals. We also talked about the New 

Year and painted with watercolors, dobbers, 

and even forks! We reviewed the letters we 

have practiced so far: L, F, E, H, T, I, U, C, 

O, Q, G, J, and did many alphabet centers 

including iPads, puzzles, magnetic letters, 

and easels with dry erase and chalk. We also 

practiced tracing and cutting skills. In 

Religion we talked about Epiphany, the Wise 

Men, and Baptism. Fr. Robert brought in the 

gifts of Gold, Frankincense, and Myrrh for us 

to see. Our virtue for 3rd quarter is kindness.  

 

       

Upcoming Events 

Jan.  16 – No School                                       

Jan.  30-Feb. 3 – Catholic Schools Week       

Feb.  17 – Noon Dismissal                              

Feb.  20 – No School                                     

Feb.  25 – Rockets Foundation 5K/Fun Run          

Show and Tell will be on Wednesday, 

January 11th. 

Next week we will be working on the letter 

S and talking about Space and Stars. 

Snacks for next week:                            

Monday – Emerie                                  

Tuesday – Ezra                              

Wednesday – Garrett                       

Thursday – Paisley                                     

Friday – Lillian 

                                   

Notes: 

Catholic Schools Week is January 30-February 3. It will be a fun and exciting week for our school. 

We will have different dress up days throughout the week and lots of extra activities. Monday will 

be Pajama Day. Tuesday will be Mismatched Day. Wednesday will be Western Day. Thursday will be 

Blue and Gold Day. Friday will be Decade Day. More information to follow. 

We have been busy assessing the littles. We are proud of their progress so far this year. We will 

be sending home progress reports for 2nd quarter next week. 

Have a great weekend! 
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